
 
From: Arlene Goss 
Sent: Tuesday, 13 September 2016 12:31 p.m.
To: 'Rob Carr'
Subject: Response to official information request
 
13-Sep-2016
 
Rob Carr | Senior Research Advisor
Office of the Leader of the Opposition
By email: 
 
Dear Mr Carr,
 
Official information request for MIGRANT WORKER ACCOMODATION
 
I refer to your official information request dated 22-August-2016 for 'details of all complaints
 received since 1 January, 2016, regarding migrant workers being accommodated without
 consent in commercial dwellings in Dunedin and any follow up action taken by the Council in
 response."
 
In response, I have checked with the planning/regulatory and environmental health staff and
 they inform me that they are not aware of any complaints regarding migrant workers being
 accommodated without consent in commercial dwellings in Dunedin.
 
If you wish to discuss this further with us, please feel free to contact me and I'll put you in touch
 with the best staff member to answer your questions.
 
Yours sincerely
Arlene Goss
 
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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